

Dear Parents!

Our first month of Pre K has come and gone and we have had a blast. The children are making great strides and seem to be settling in very well. During the month of October, the children will be working on their letters, shapes and numbers as well as practicing their cutting skills. Please work on these skills with your child at home. Thank you for all your hard work with them!

Although the weather is changing, our class goes outside every day. Please be sure to send appropriate clothing for your child to go outside. Label each item of clothing your child will be wearing. Also remember that all of your child's items need to fit inside of their cubby! Please practice putting on coats with your child, all Pre K children are expected to put their coats on .

DATES Themes

Pizza Oct. 7, 13, 21 and 27 10/3-10/7 Celebrating Fall with God

Miss. Sue Oct. 6 and 19 10/10-10/14 Fire Safety

Center CLOSED Oct. 10 10/17-10/21 Make Believe

Halloween Family PM TBA 10/24-10/28 Halloween

Picture Day 18th

Fundraiser Oct. 6th-26th

Bat and Spider Show Oct. 25th

HaPpy BiRtHdAy To...Aliyah 5th, Maddie 13th, Rocco 30th